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First name: Michael

Last name: Ducey
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service Representative,

 

Re: Golden Peak Improvements (#47937).  I encourage you to deny permission to Vail Resorts and Ski and

Snowboard Club Vail to develop any portions of Golden Peak. The addition of ski trails and ski lift(s) serve only to

profit the aforementioned organizations at the expense of wildlife and the public who want to retain the natural

beauty of Golden Peak.  Please do not approve this project as it will negatively impact a pristine area with clear

cutting and ruin forest resources for current and future generations of wildlife and humans.

 

Sincerely,

 

Michael Ducey


